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OPERS shares statement on Ukraine, Russian investments 
 

COLUMBUS, Ohio – OPERS shares the concerns of people throughout Ohio for what is 
happening in Ukraine. We are monitoring this evolving situation and looking for an 
opportunity to divest from Russian investments in a prudent manner. Our current 
holdings represent less than one-tenth of 1 percent (0.10%) of our total investment 
portfolio. 

 

About OPERS 

With total investment assets of $123.8 billion as of Dec. 31, 2021, the Ohio Public 
Employees Retirement System is the largest state pension fund in Ohio and the 
12th-largest state pension fund in the United States. 
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